
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer   

We are delighted to have been informed by Tameside Admissions that your child has been offered a place at 
Mossley Hollins High School.  
 
We hope the whole family is pleased with this decision and we look forward to working with you as part of our 
parent, staff and governor team at the school. 
  
Please click here to confirm your acceptance of this place and also provide us with all the relevant permissions 
and information regarding your child, this must be completed asap. If you do not wish to accept the place please 
do still let us know, your child can only be removed from our allocation list if they have been allocated another 
school. 
 
Please ensure you use the most appropriate email address for us to keep on record. It is very important that we 
have your current email address as we carry out a vast amount of correspondence electronically. If this is an issue, 
please call us on 01457 832491.  
  
If your child has a long term medical / health condition, please include as much information as possible when 
completing the above form. We may need to arrange a meeting with Ms Allwood-Smith, Head of Year 7, to discuss 
your child’s needs and to ensure that all of our records and plans are correct and in place before he/she joins us 
on the transition days. 
  
In June of this year, I will contact you to provide lots of details about our school: its values; our uniform; our 
standards; our expectations and the reasons behind them. I hope you like them and will see how they will be in 
the best interests of your child in his/her five years with us. 
  
You will be invited to our Year 6 Partnership Evening on Thursday, 27th June 2024 where your family will get the 
chance to meet with us and understand our ethos and aims. There will also be two days of induction on Thursday, 
4th and Friday, 5th July to allow pupils to experience our school and to learn about the Mossley Hollins way before 
the summer holidays. 
 
 
On the above evening we will also be able to share further details of the compulsory  
electives programme. This is a really exciting opportunity for pupils to engage in  
an activity of their choice on Monday afternoons each week between 3-4pm, for example 

https://forms.office.com/e/0LE37RXnvE


 

 
  

in the arts, niche sports or outdoor education. 
 
Parents and children should be conscious of the vital importance of continuing to do well at primary school 
especially in Maths; arithmetic and reasoning and in English; reading, spelling, punctuation and grammar. Pupils 
should work hard with you and their school to attain the highest possible outcome in each component. Progress 
in these areas will not only help pupils to succeed at our school and in life, but will  
help us set our targets for them right through school. 
 
All correspondence relating to new starters can also be found on our website at Year 6 to 7 Transition - Mossley 
Hollins High School 
 
Once again, we hope you are pleased with the decision to award your child a place at Mossley Hollins.  
 
We look forward to meeting you very soon. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 

  
 
Mrs A. Din  
Headteacher 
 
 

 

  

 

  

 

https://www.mossleyhollins.com/parents/year-7-transition-2023/
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